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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 15, 1976 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: MAX FRIEDERSDORF 

FROM: JIM CONNOR g.~ ~ 

SUBJECT: Otto Passman 

The President reviewed your memorandum of SeptE:mber 14 
recommending a phone call to Otto Passman and made the following 
notation: 

"I did call him after defeat which he 
greatly appreciated. 11 

. cc: Dick Cheney 

• 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 14, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: MAX L. FRIEDERSDORF /l£/1 
SUBJECT: Otto Passman [) 

If the President has not already done so, I recommend a 
phone call to Otto Passman concerning his recent primary 
defeat. 

Otto is operating at his usual frentic pace and has continued 
to be helpful in regard to the foreign aid appropriations 
bill. 
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